
The Wisconsin Hospital Preparedness Program (WI HPP) must report to our granting 

entity, the Office of the Administration for Strategic Preparedness and Response (ASPR) 

in the Department of Health and Human Services, on the exercises conducted by, 

and/or real events that were responded to by, Wisconsin hospitals. ASPR requires the 

Wisconsin Healthcare Emergency Readiness Coalitions (HERCs) match 10% of the grant 

funding award every year, and we meet this by capturing in-kind efforts in the form of 

preparedness and response work you do within your organization. 

 

Please take a few moments to complete this survey for each exercise or real event 

completed from July 1, 2023 to present day. If you have more than one event to report, 

please complete one survey for each event. Thank you for your continued partnership! 

 

2023-2024  Match Survey Link: 

 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/3321278/WHEPP-Exercise-and-Real-Event-Report-F-02007-06-2022 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/3321278/WHEPP-Exercise-and-Real-Event-Report-F-02007-06-2022

